Board of Education

Havemeyer Building * 290 Greenwich Avenue * Greenwich, Connecticut 06830
Tel. (203) 625-7400 * FAX (203) 618-9379

NOTICE OF CANCELATION of a SPECIAL MEETING

PLEASE POST

Notice is hereby given of the cancelation of a Special Meeting of the
Greenwich Board of Education Policy Governance Committee, via
teleconference through Zoom permitted by Executive Order 7b (March 14,
2020) on 1/26/2021.
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Christina Downey
Policy Governance Committee Chair
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